
Prayer and Praise 

 Bob Torello is at Rolling Green recovering from a recent 

hospital stay.  Pray for strength and healing. 

 John Sotelo is in GHS Memorial Hospital after suffering a 

heart attack and remains in serious condition.   Please 

pray for healing for John and for comfort and peace for 

his family. 

 Ken Dockins is in NHC on Boiling Springs Rd. after a hos-

pital stay for pneumonia. 

 Jim Hicks will have surgery this Friday, January 13. 

 Bill Schultz is under hospice care at Rolling Green. 

 Stanton and Brantley Horne are celebrating the birth of 

twin boys, Weston and William, on January 11. 

 

If you  would like to submit a prayer request, please 

email prayer@mitchellroad.org, or call the church at 

268-2218. Deadline for submission for Wednesday’s 

publication is Tuesday at 2:00pm. 

January 11, 2016 

Continued Prayer for those who are Suffering from Chronic Illness 

Joyce Andrews, Harriet Anthony, Sandi Bible, Thad and Eleanor Boroughs, Marilyn Dilling, Evelyn Feliciano, Matthew 

Fossett, Flo Godfrey, Michelle Gohs, Susan Harmon, Denise Patton, Alison Peterson, Kristi Reed, Marianne Silbiger, 

Patti Skutka,    Cathy Sotelo, Rosemary Taylor-Whicker, Jeanette and David Oliphant, Chet and Glenda MacDonald,   

Terry Kirksey, Marianne Richardson, Rich Aiken 

Prayer for Shut-ins and Their Caregivers 

Ken Dockins, John and Eulalah Williams (parents of Lynda Boroughs), Ruth Wokeck 

 Cheryl Gaines asks for prayer for her breathing and 

swallowing to improve. 

 Sarah Gaffney will have breast cancer surgery next 

Tuesday, January 17. 

 Charlie Crum, the newborn son of Angela and David 

Crum, has a clogged tear duct.  Pray for complete 

healing so that he will not have to have a procedure 

that involves anesthesia. 

 Terry Kirksey is continuing cancer treatment. 

 Janice Radich is continuing cancer treatment. 



Missionary Prayer Requests 

 
The January Kenya Team (Jered McKenna, Daniel Myles, and Rick Blackwell) ask that you pray for 

safe travels to Nairobi, Kenya this Sunday, January 15. Invited by supported missionaries Tohru & 
Claire Inoue (SIM/S Sudan), they will lead worship at the annual Spiritual Life Conference for the 
S. Sudan-based missionaries.  

 
Tohru & Claire Inoue (SIM/S Sudan) ask that you pray for those displaced due to fighting in 

the small village of Doro – the missionaries that resided there were safely evacuated to 
Nairobi, Kenya.  Pray for these missionaries as they grieve and seek the Lord’s face.  Pray 
for world peace.      

 
Anna asks that you pray for her as she transitions back to the States – she will move back to Spar-

tanburg, SC January 20, 2017.  Pray for her as she finishes final exams and final grades for the se-
mester; pray for saying goodbye to students, dear friends, and teammates; pray for packing; pray 
for finding a job.  Pray that she will trust the Father to meet her needs.    

 

Travis & Amy Johnson (Serge/Uganda) ask that you pray that Travis’s chemo will continue to kill the 
remaining cancer in his lungs.  Pray for the Johnsons family as they spend time with a missionary 
family from their church in Montrouis, Haiti from Jan 7-27 – pray for physical health for the family 
(esp. for Travis); pray that they will know how to encourage and support this family in their minis-
try transition in Haiti; pray for Travis as he spends time writing each day.     

 

Ross & Angela Floyd (MTW/Colombia) ask that you pray for the work in Bogota and for the 3 
churches there.  Pray for the partner churches located in several other major cities in Colombia: 
“May Christ continue to be glorified as our fellow laborers share Christ’s love and grace to the lost 
and hurting in Colombia.”  Pray for the Floyds as they perfect their Spanish speaking abilities and 
learn more about the culture.  Pray for them as they seek to share the gospel on a daily basis in 
the church, and with a RUF ministry in a local university teaching English.   

 

Glenn & Frances Camenisch (Portugal) ask that you pray for the church and its pastors in Portugal – 
pray for the pastors’ wisdom, spiritual growth, renewal, and vision in their ministries and life; 
pray that the Lord will supply the financial needs of the churches.  Pray for the strengthening of 
the faith of the believers, and the salvation of more and more lost people in the midst of these 
believers.   

 

If you would like more information about our missionaries or the Missions Ministry, please call the 
church at 268.2218, or email missions@mitchellroad.org  

mailto:missions@mitchellroad.org

